
 

This half term we’re learning about… 

Maths—Number and Place Value 
 

English  - There are two book focuses:  

The Gruffalo and I am a Tiger  
 

Science—Habitats 
 

Geography— Where do I Live?  

 

RE—Creation  
 

Art—Animal art from around the world 
 

PSHE—Being me in my world 
 

DT—Cooking  

 

Children will also be working on  

handwriting, phonics, reading and key skills 

   

Important Days of the Week… 

Monday 

Rainbows  P.E is on a Monday morning  

This half-term the children will focus on 

Game skills in PE. Please make sure your 

child comes into school dressed in their PE kit 

and appropriate footwear. 
 

Friday  

Homework will be given out on a Friday and 

will be due in the following Friday.  

 

Reading books will be changed at school 

weekly.  Children will be sent with a  

phonetically decodable book to match the level 

they are working on in class and a book that 

they have chosen their selves from the library.  

 

Reminders: 

Please ensure that your child’s clothing,  

water bottles and lunchboxes are clearly  

labelled with their full name. 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact me via class dojo. 

Miss Hough. 

The School Day 

The School day starts at 8:30am and  

finishes at 3.00pm. Children are dropped off 

and collected from the entrance near the car 

park   

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a lovely summer and we are excited to welcome your child 
back into Rainbows! 


